
 

 

 

 

Expression of Interest – Auckland 2026 Conference Planning Committee 

 

The National Committee of the Perioperative Nurses College has begun planning for the 

2026 Conference to be held in Auckland. We are now seeking members from the Auckland 

region to join the Conference Planning Committee. 

 

This group will work alongside the National Committee to help coordinate local 

arrangements, liaise with venues and suppliers, and contribute to the successful delivery of 

a high-quality event for our members. 

 

If you are enthusiastic about showcasing Auckland and contributing to the success of our 

biennial conference, we would love to hear from you. 

 

Please submit your expression of interest to Emma Ladley, periopchair@gmail.com by 1 

October 2025. 
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